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ASX & Media Release 
 
14 September 2020 
 

Resignation of Director David Head 
 
Clean Seas Seafood Limited (ASX: CSS, CSSG), (“Clean Seas” or “The Company”) the global leader 
in full cycle breeding, production and sale of Kingfish, provides an update on the resignation of 
Mr David Head. 
 
Further to the Company’s announcement on 27 August 2020, Mr Head will retire as Director of 
Clean Seas today and will remain employed with the Company until the Annual General Meeting 
in October 2020. 
 
The Board and Management of Clean Seas sincerely thank Mr Head for his dedication and 
contribution to the Company. 
 
This announcement has been authorised for issue to ASX by the Board of the Company. 
 
 
 
 
Terry O’Brien  
Chairman     

 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Robert Gratton – Acting CEO 
+61 434 148 979 
rob.gratton@cleanseas.com.au 
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